East Wake High School
Daily Announcements — February 11, 2020

Senior Cap/Gown Pictures | Seniors, cap and gown pictures will be next Wednesday in the auditorium.
Appt times are posted by room 159 if you did not receive yours in the mail. Sitting fee is $10 and the cap
and gown will be provided. See Ms. Anderson in room 159 with any questions.

ACT Review Sessions | Any junior who is interested in attending an ACT review session should click on
the link on the Fast Wake High homepage to sign up. Sessions will be offered on English, Science, Math,
Reading, and Writing and begin this Thursday through next Friday. Space is limited so be sure to sign up

soon.

Singing Valentine’s | It's time to purchase your Singing Valentine. Come by our table in the cafeteria
during all 3 lunches today through February 12 and check out the song options. Singing Valentine's start at
$2.00 and candy & a flower can be added for an extra charge. Singing Valentine's will be delivered during
the school day on Friday, February 14.

Softball Tryouts | Softball tryouts will be held tomorrow, February 12th after school from 2:45-4:30pm on
the softball field. See Coach Stewart for more information.

The Othello | Theatre Arts Departments presents to you The Othello (a Hip Hop Shakespeare
production)). Celebrate your Valentine's Day weekend by seeing this event at 6pm on Friday, 3pm or 6pm
on Saturday in the Theater. General admission will be §7.

FFA Chapter Meeting | Join FFA for our February meeting on Tuesday, the 25th at 6pm in the shop. We
are having Taco Tuesday and games. Hope to see you there.

HOSA Valentine’s Day Project| HOSA is inviting all to “spread the love” this coming Valentine’s day to
the Wake County Women’s shelter. Donate items to support this shelter. A list of items taped to the wall
of the school cafeteria, hallways, and on the HOSA bulletin on the 200 hallway. Any questions see Mrs.
Bulgin in rm 244 or Mrs. Sanders in room 247.

Prom Dresses now available | Are you planning to attend prom in April?. We have received a donation of
about 100 prom dresses from a local clothing boutique. These dresses are free and available now so that
you can pick them up eatly and get them altered/cleaned in time for prom on April 25th. If you are

interested in learning more about this wonderful opportunity, please speak with Ms. Aina in our Student
Services office.


https://www.wcpss.net/domain/15205

